The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Jeri Cyr

Submission Time: Mar 26 2024 5:00PM
Email: calgramma@outlook.com
Telephone: 805-217-5672

Address: 212 Ironwood Dr

Blanchard, ID 83804

Name of Utility Company: Stoneridge
Case ID: SWS-W-24-01

Comment: "l would like to see a workshop in Blanchard prior to the proposed rate increase, which |
strongly oppose."

Name: Caren Ellis

Submission Time: Mar 26 2024 7:06PM
Email: cellis0921 @gmail.com
Telephone: 530-921-1955

Address: 18 Sans Souci Dr

Blanchard, ID 83804

Name of Utility Company: Stoneridge Water
Case ID: SWS-W-24-01
Comment: "l would like to request a local public hearing on this case as there many customers of this

water utility that would like to participate in the process. | am also hopeful that this process will result in
a forensic audit of the water utility. "

Name: James Whiteaker

Submission Time: Mar 26 2024 8:19PM
Email: jameslwhiteaker@gmail.com
Telephone: 619-921-7031

Address: 151 Forest Ridge Road
Blanchard, ID 83804-0108

Name of Utility Company: Stoneridge Utilities, LLC
Case ID: SWS-W-24-01

Comment: "To whom it may concern,

My wife and | live in Blanchard Idaho. We would like to request a public hearing in the Stoneridge area
regarding the water rate hikes. We respectfully request that the IPUC perform an audit of this water
utility to verify how it is being managed.
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The proposed water rate increases are way above and beyond any normal rate increases. How is this
justified?
Respectfully James and Elizabeth Whiteaker"

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Bob Rapalli

Submission Time: Mar 27 2024 2:39PM
Email: bobcathryn@outlook.com
Telephone: 208-659-1330

Address: 179 Forest Ridge Rd
Blanchard, ID 83804

Name of Utility Company: Stoneridge Utilities, LLC
Case ID: SWS-W-24-01

Comment: "We are asking if the IPUC would consider holding a public hearing to address the exorbitant
rate increase requested by Stoneridge Utilities. Stoneridge Utilities states they have invested over
$900,000 into the water system and as water users of Stoneridge Utilities we would like IPUC to look into
this claim. Then hold a public hearing to discuss their findings as well as allowing the water users to have
their voices heard.

Thank you for you consideration.
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